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Welcome Back
We look forward to the opening of the 2020-2021 school year on August 19! This is the first of several communications regarding procedures to get us started.

August 12-17, 6 pm Virtual Parent Meetings ~ using Ring Central Meetings
These meetings are scheduled by grade level and by your choice of On Campus or Distance Learning. All parents are required to choose the session that fits your choices and grade levels.
· August 12, 2020 @ 6pm:   Grades 2-8 Distance Learning
· August 13, 2020 @ 6pm:   Grades K-1 Distance Learning
· August 14, 2020 @ 6pm:   Grades K-8 On Campus Learning
· August 17, 2020 @ 6pm    Grades PK3-PK4 (includes both On Campus and Distance Learning)

How do I join the Ring Central Meetings?
You join the meeting by clicking on the following link:  https://meetings.ringcentral.com/j/4531648027  The link will prompt you to download the Ring Central Meetings app if you don’t already have it downloaded on your device. Please log in at least 10 minutes prior to the start of the meeting. The link is the same for all four of the meetings listed above.  

Some basic information; for more details, attend the Virtual meetings
1. School uniforms are required for both On Campus and Distance Learning
2. PE shoes should be worn all day long in all grades. See Dress Code on website for PE shoe details  
3. School supply list is on the school website.  Click on Parents and then Parent Resources.

School website is https://guardiancatholic.com
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